
  
 

 
Ref PH601 
 
To all Community Pharmacies in the Wessex area and copied to Partner organisations and other 
interested parties for information 
   
  

 
Dear Colleagues, 
  
Further to our previous email below dated 05 04 2019, we have since received additional 
information and are therefore issuing the revised details attached, please delete any previous 
information provided and refer only to the attached. 
  
The current listing is correct at the time of sending to you.  However, we recommend that you 
should include the advice below in any of the attached information you reproduced, in any 
format available, to inform the general public: 
 
“The pharmacies listed should be open on the 19th & 21 and 22 April 2019 as shown, the 
details are correct at the time published but are subject to change. You are advised to 
contact the pharmacy before attending to ensure they are open and have the medication you 
require.” 
 
Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
 
 
  
Kind regards 
 
Tim Perriment 
Primary Care Commissioning Support Manager 
(Pharmacy & Optometry) 
NHS England, South Region Team 
Wessex Local Office | First Floor 
Oakley Road | Southampton | Hampshire | SO16 4GX 
  
Telephone 0113 824 9851 
Email tim.perriment@nhs.net 

 

mailto:tim.perriment@nhs.net

